
Friends & Ms. Toneri                           October 25, 2024

Conferences
cThank you Parents!

Wow, everyone is 
signed up for a 
conference.  If you 
need to change your date
or time please send an email.  
Attached is your confirmation slip.  I 
look forward to discussing your 
student’s academic progress and 
social adjustment with you.  There  is 
lots of great news to share!

Mathematics

Next week we continue our study of 
“Adding and Subtracting within 100” 
using place value! This unit will include 
story problems that involve 
multiple-steps with unknowns in 
different positions. Students will also 
use number lines and base-ten cubes 
in addition to place value charts to 
solve problems.

Literacy Important Dates Coming Up

We are well into our second unit of 
study using our Reach literacy 
materials.  The big question for this 
unit is, “What does it take to survive?”  
Please read attached district 
newsletter with your students and ask 
them about some of their school 
learning.  For example, “What book did 
you read in group time, today?”  “How 
do animals use color, shape and size to 
help them blend into their habitats?”

Hope to see you tonight at your Pumpkin 

PTA sponsored party and book fair! 

October 25th: PTA Pumpkin Party 

& Scholastic Book Fair, 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Unfortunately, the bookfair will only be 

here this Friday evening.

Conferences: November 4th & 5th

November 11th: Veterans Day (no school)

November 27th-29th-Thanksgiving Break

Conversation Starters with Your Student

Ask me about the main characters in our chapter read aloud, The Boxcar Children. Nazareth

Tell me about the animals and how they use color and shape to camouflage themselves? Kayden

Can you subtract a double digit number like 93-27=  ?  Show me your strategy!

Instructions to 
Download:
1. Save a copy!
2. Make any 

changes you’d 
like.

3. Click File → 
download → 
pdf document.

4. Attach to 
parent email.


